
From: craig Stewart <  
Sent: Sunday, February 4, 2024 9:14 PM
To: Medworth <Medworth@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>
Subject: EN010110 Medworth incinerator 

You don't often get email from  Learn why this is important

Interested party reference no: 20033213

My comments to the application for the Medworth incinerator in Wisbech are: 

This will create huge air pollution from carbon monoxide, acid gasses, nitrogen oxides and cancer 
causing dioxins.

Which will cause high incidence of cancer and respiratory symptoms; congenital abnormalities and 
hormone defects.

Micro particles cannot be captured.

The road infrastructure is very congested already without hundreds of extra lorries.

All the surrounding food factories will have to close because they won't be able to meet health 
requirements. These are the biggest employers in the area.

Half of UK incineration emissions come from the burning of plastics.

Yours Sincerely

Craig Stewart

   Quick Notes Page 1    




